
 
 

Sign Off Sheet for Covid-19 Safety Guidelines and Rule Modifications 
 
The Shoreline League Board is asking that the president and vice president of each ball club (by 
club/city name: i.e. Mequon, Cedarburg, Grafton or Batavia, etc.) or the head coach and 
assistant coach that may be the head for all the teams for your ball club sign the following:  
 
This is acknowledging that we have read the above guidelines and agree to them and will 
enforce these guidelines during individual game situations throughout the season.  
 
Our team’s players and their families shall not hold the Shoreline League or any of its agents 
liable for any damage whatsoever arising from any personal injury or property loss sustained by 
the player’s participation. I further acknowledge that our team’s participation in the Shoreline 
League may result in possible exposure to and illness from infectious diseases, including, but 
not limited to MRSA, Influenza and Covid-19. Though there are guidelines provided above to 
help reduce the risks that the Shoreline League has put forth, there is still risk involved. Our 
team’s players and parents will not hold the Shoreline League or any of its agents responsible 
for exposure that may have been caused due to the negligence of others. Attendance is always 
optional, but anyone that comes to a game including relatives and friends of players etc. know 
they are responsible for themselves and release the Shoreline League and its agents of any 
liability. 
 
 
Ball Club Name:       
 
 
        
President or Head Coach of Ball Club 
 
        
Vice President or Assistant Coach of Ball Club 
 
 
Date:         
 


